
Sudbury Ponds & Waterways Committee (PWC) Meeting Minutes 
September 19, 2012, 7:15-9:00 p.m., Flynn Building, 2nd Floor 

 
Attendees:   Alan Bascom, Diane Muffitt, Anne Slugg, Chair; Mary 
Addonizio 

 
Administrative   
The August PWC minutes were approved. 
 
Diane Muffitt has joined the PWC and will be added to the PWC email list. 
Anne Slugg and Diane will meet with Sudbury Town Selectmen after this meeting to 
see if the latter have any directives for the committee. 
 
Membership Recruitment 
Sudbury Cable TV is running an ad to recruit PWC members. 
Steve (Gabe) Gabeler may rejoin the PWC in the spring. 
 
Master Plan 
In October, we will review plan elements for updating. We will ask Rob Hershfield 
to bring a projector to the next meeting on 10/25. 
 
Education and Advocacy 
Anne will meet with the Lincoln Sudbury Regional High School Environmental Club 
to see if there is interest in working with the PWC on the Master Plan and/or 
Adopt-A-Pond. She will also inquire about having a student liaison to the PWC. 
Diane plans to contact Sudbury middle school to see if there is interest in working 
with the PWC. 
 
The PWC will look into applying for a River Stewardship Council grant for Adopt-A-
Pond. 
 
Anne will get in touch with Susan Crane, former PWC chair, to ask her about the 
kinds of issues on which the PWC has advised the Board of Selectmen. We also plan 
to contact Debbie Dineen, Conservation Commission Coordinator, to see how the 
PWC can more effectively liaise with the Con Com. 
 
Next meetings:  7:15 pm Flynn Building 
October 25, 2012 
November 29, 2012 
 
Meeting Adjourned at 7:45 pm 


